Welcome to 3rd Gradel

A Note From Your Teachers!

Your 3rd grade teachers this year are Ms. Judy and Ms. Jewell! Thank you for the opportunity to teach your child this year. Although we will be beginning our year online, we look forward to meeting you virtually.

We will begin the year with the following lesson plans & projects:

- Math Multiplication
- Science Weather and Climate
- Social Studies Communities & Humans
 Causing Change
- Writing The Writing
 Process & Narratives
- Reading Describe characters, ID themes, ask & answer questions about what is read

First day of school is August 13. Join us at 9:00 a.m. on Google Meets!

Class Expectations:

- *be ready to learn
- *turn in all assignments
- *ask questions
- *do your best
- *be polite
- *participate

If you are having issues with internet, your child's laptop or any questions please contact us:

Ms Judy: 505-220-6995 jatencio@cuba.k12.nm.us
Ms. Jewell: 505-709-0121 cjewell@cubal.k12.nm.us

Or find us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/14 59710987548315/?ref=share